new mexico department of development
the capitol February 26, 1963 santa fe, n. m.

Dear Mr. Relander:

Thank you for sending me a copy of "Strangers
on the Earth." We shall be glad to mention it

in our Southwestern Bookshelf column when space
permits.

Sincerely,
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Gedrge Fitzpatridk,
Editor




Click Relander
1212 N. 3%2nd Ave.
Yakima, Washington




